Notes From
the Office:

Welcome to 2025!

A reminder new rates are in effect
1/6/2025. If you need any
clarification on what you owe,
please feel free to email me.

Please make sure to check your
emails as this is one of the main
ways we communicate.

I can’t wait to see what this year
holds! Thank you for entrusting us
with caring for your children.

Miss Bott

Birthdays

We would like to take a moment fo
say Happy Birthday to all the
following students and Staff.

Happy 5th Birthday to David,
Happy 2nd Birthday to Aubrey,
and

Happy Birthday to Miss Nalett
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Cold Weather

Please make sure your child
brings the following items: warm
clothes, warm back up clothes in

Fridays

Friendly reminder to take home
your child/rens backpack, snow
gear, water bottle, and items in

case of an accident, snowpants, their mailboxes.
winter coat, boats, hat, and
waterproof mittens (as gloves

can be hard to put on).
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!

The Year Ahead!

Here are some future dates to mark on your calendar:
Friday, April 11th - Closed

Friday, May 2nd -Spring Concert at 6pm

Monday, May 26th - Closed

Friday, June 6th - COTL Pre-School Graduation at 6pm
Friday, July 4th - Closed

Monday, September 1st - Closed

Thursday, November 27th - Closed

Friday, November 28th - Hours change to 7am-5pm
Friday, December 12th - Christmas Concert at 6pm
Wednesday, December 24th - Closed

Thursday, December 25th - Closed
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Infant Room

Hello Duckling Families!

My name is Mrs. Konopacki and I'm the
new lead teacher in the infant room! I've
been the assistant teacher since June
and recently accepted the lead teacher
role. Before working in the daycare, |
was a foster parent through La crosse
county and underwent extensive
training on how to properly care for and
love on children of all ages. I'm so
excited to care for your babies!

In the month of December, Cameron
moved up to the toddler room and soon
Milo will as well. | am sad to see them go
but excited to continue to watch them
grow as they're right next door! We
welcomed a new friend, Owen, to our
classroom. He's a wonderful addition
and everyone is loving having a little
baby in the daycare again! We did
Christmas crafts and learned about the
birth of Jesus through Bible/story
reading!

I would like to wish you all a very happy
and safe holiday season. | can’'t wait to
see what this next year will hold for our
babies! | pray it's full of love, fun,
laughter, growing and learning!

Mrs. Konopacki

Toddler Room

Hello everyone! Many of you already
know me but let me take a moment to
reintroduce myself. My name is Mrs.
Culligan, and I'm thrilled to announce
that | will be joining Miss Sargent in the
Toddler Room starting in January! I'm
married to an incredible man, and we
have three wonderful children, with one
more on the way.

I'm so excited to join this classroom and
have some fantastic plans in store! Our
days will be filled with engaging
activities like crafts, Storytime, singing,
and sensory play, all within a comforting
and consistent routine. Most
importantly, | can't wait to nurture,
snuggle, and teach your amazing little
ones.

It's going to be such a joy to watch
them grow, learn, and thrive in the
months ahead!

-Mrs. Culligan and Miss Sargent

Christine Konopacki
Infant Teacher

Al
Courtney Culligan
Toddler Teacher

Caitlin argent
Toddler Teacher
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Tree Frog Room

Wow! Can you believe that we are already
starting a new year? It feels like just yesterday
we were preparing for 2024, and now, here we
are at the end of it. Over the past year, we've
seen a lot of growth, challenges, achievements,
and changes. While we are certainly excited for
the new year, let's recap our final month of
2024.

December was a month full of activity!
Firstly, our friend Warren moved to the Tiger
Room! We are sad to see him go, but excited
for him to learn and grow with the three-year-
old class. As for the Tree Frog Room, things
were a bit different due to the holidays, but we
had fun while doing our best to go with the
flow. We started the month off with the theme
that "Little Guys Can Do Big Things Too." We
enjoyed learning about David - a young boy in
the Bible who did great things for God! We
learned that when God helps us, we can do big
things too! The next week, we enjoyed learning
about woodland animals. We read several
books that included them, such as The Mitten
and Annie and the Wild Animals by Jan Brett.
We really enjoyed making a bunch of animal
sounds! The next two weeks were all about
Christmas! We had fun making a snow globe
craft, ornaments for our paper tree, and
Christmas Cards for our parents. While we've
had fun getting into the Christmas spirit, we've
also been learning about the true meaning of
Christmas - how Jesus came to earth, born as a
baby to save us!

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas
and we look forward to all the New Year has to
bring! As always, if you have any questions,
please feel free to speak with me or email the
daycare. It truly is a privilege to work with your
children - they are a great blessing from the
Lord! See you next year!

Love, Miss Green
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Tiger Room

Hello Tiger families!

My name is Miss Nalett, | was previously
the lead teacher in the infant room but
as of mid/late December | got the
opportunity to be the new Tiger room
teacher. | am so excited to get this
chance to get to know the tigers more
and help them learn.

In December we got together with the
lions and bumblebees to decorate
gingerbread men. While we left to clean
up, the gingerbread men ran away, and
we had a great time going on a
gingerbread man hunt to find them. It
was fun to see the excitement from all
the kids when they finally found them.

Starting the New Year there will be a lot
of changes. From changing where our
classroom location is to adding some
more friends to our room. | look forward
to seeing what all is in store for us as we
learn and grow together.

-Miss Nalett

Jasmine Green
Twos Teacher

Mya McLaurin
Twos Teacher

Heather Nalett
Threes Teacher




